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Public Announcement
April 12,2018

Ref: Fire Chief Retirement

Fire Chief Rick Friedmann has announced his retirement effective July 31, 2018 after 40+ years
of service to the Pacific Fire Protection District and to the community. Chief Friedmann started
volunteering with the District in 1971. In December of 1987, Chief Friedmann was appointed to
Volunteer Chief and he was hired as a full time employee in May of 1990. Chief Friedmann has
worked to achieve the many accomplishments that have shaped the Pacific Fire Protection
District to what it is today. After July 31, 2018, Chief Friedmann will serve as a part time
consultant until December 31, 2018 to the new Fire Chief and the Board of Directors in order to
ensure a smooth transition within the District. On behalf of the Board of Directors we wish
Chief Friedmann a happy and healthy retirement.

Sincerely,

John Davis
Chairman




